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Dear Josie, 

 

 I’m having a great time! I’m so excited to know that you’re going to visit Hong 

Kong. It’s been so long since we haven’t hangout or seen each other for so long. I’m 

too excited to meet you up on 24th August. 

 

 When you reach Hong Kong, I have a lot of interesting activities that we can join. 

The first activity that I’m going to introduce is Art Jamming. It’s a great painting party. 

You can get a paint brush and have fun at the same time creating your masterpiece. 

After you finish making your work you can even take it away and show it to your 

parents or friends. It will be held at studio, it opens from 1-9 p.m. every day. 

 

 The second activity that I’m going to introduce is “Out of the Box”. You can  

enjoy a special show that combines various dance styles including hip hop, ballet and 

tap dancing. The show is performed from 23rd to 24th August at Grand Theatre in 

Hong Kong Cultural Centre. It is absolutely delightful and inspiring. 

 

 The final activity that I’m going to introduce is a walking tour about arts and 

architecture in Central. The walking tour covers several famous places such as St 

John’s Cathedral. It is one of the oldest churches in Hong Kong. It was built in the 

shape of a cross with an impressive bell tower. It sounds like good places to look at 

the bell tower. The next historical building is Central Police Station. It is one of the 

most famous historical buildings in Hong Kong. It was a mixture of western and 

Chinese architectural styles. Wow! You can learn a lot about the most famous 

historical buildings in Hong Kong. Finally, the art galleries on Hollywood Road, 

which displays a wide range of modern art with Chinese antiques. The tour will start 

from 18th to 29th August. If you want to know more about it then you can visit 

www.walkingtourshk.com. 

 

 Please let me know if you’re interested in these activities. 

 

Love, 

Chris 

P.S. I’m looking forward to seeing you! 


